
11/7/2020 
 
All are welcome back to church.  
 
Church service starts at 11:00 and will also be conducted via teleconference / telephone patch. 
 
Any person that is older, has a compromised immune system or is sick can be free to stay home 
and receive the phone patch. 
 
 

1. Due to the increasing number of COVID-19 cases, the seating will be spaced apart. 

2. If you are feeling sick or someone in your household is feeling sick, please stay home. 

3. A meal will not be served but coffee will be available. 

4. Signs are posted encouraging good hygiene, physical distancing, etc. 

5. Sanitizer stations will be set up - please use. 

6. The use of face masks is optional. 

 

 

 

 

 


